March 11, 1946

Dr. Bertram D. Lewin 32 East 64th Street New York City 21, New York

Dear Dr. Lewin:

Since I do not know whether Gosselin is back from the service, I am sending to you, as Assistant Editor of the Quarterly, the enclosed manuscript of a talk I gave at our Fenichel Memorial Meeting here. Our friends here were all of the opinion that this talk should be published. Will you be kind enough to let me know whether the Quarterly is interested?

My only stipulation would be that there be no changes and that this paper be printed exactly as I presented it before our group.

Thank you very much.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely yours.

Dr. Brnst Simmel

ES:dh

enc.